Dear parents and carers
School opening for children of key workers and vulnerable children
Following the changes to the temporary admissions policy, children who are eligible to attend school will have been contacted prior to the February half term holiday. If your child is eligible to attend school, please note the following start and finish times.

Nursery – 8:45-3:15 for full time pupils, 8:45- 11:45 for morning nursery and 12:15-3:15 for afternoon nursery
Reception – 8:30-2:45 in Dragonflies classroom
Year 1 Robins– 8:30 -2:45 in Robins classroom
Year 1 Owls -8:30-2:45 in Owls classroom
Year 2 – 8:45-3:00 in Nightingales classroom
Year 3 - 8:30-2:45 in Bluebells classroom
Year 4 - 8:45 – 3:00 in Tulips classroom
Year 5 - 8:45- 3:00 in Elms classroom
[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 6 - 8:30-2:45 in Beeches classroom

Children who are attending school need to wear school uniform. They can wear trainers rather than school shoes.

Children should only attend school the days they have been allocated. If your child should be in school but is poorly please ring the office to let us know. 

The school kitchen will be open to provide hot meals for those children in school who wish to access them. 

Breakfast club will be open for children who need access to that.

We continue to operate a one way system around school – please make sure you follow the route, wear a mask and maintain social distancing.

Online teaching for all other children remaining at home

Staff will continue to provide online teaching for those children working from home including live lessons. If you have any queries regarding this, please contact the school via windyrl@gatedu.org 

We will update you with any changes following the government announcement on Monday.

Many thanks
Lucie Forrest
